


	Gothenburg July 6, 2014
	
	Editorial Office	
	Oral Health and Dental Management




Dear Sir,

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are grateful towards the editor and reviewers for the constructive criticism given in order to improve the overall quality of our paper entitled ”Analysis of carious dentine using FTIR and ToF-SIMS”, Ms. No. Oral Health-14-231. Changes have accordingly been made in the manuscript. All changes have been agreed on by all five authors. They are highlighted in the resubmitted version in yellow.

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any question you may have related to our changes.

Yours Sincerely,

Ulrica Almhöjd
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